
     
 

 
 
 

  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 

KP Named Inland Empire United Way’s Company of the Month 
 

FONTANA, CA, June 1, 2012 – In recognition of our ongoing support, Inland Empire United 

Way has named the Fontana and Ontario Medical Centers its Company of the Month for June 2012. 

Through its Community Giving Campaign, Kaiser Permanente employees from the Inland 

Empire raised $181,258 – a 4.4% increase from the previous year! These contributions make a 

significant difference in the lives of low-income individuals within the local community. 

In addition, KP Fontana and Ontario’s Community Benefit Program awarded a $15,000 grant to 

Inland Empire United Way’s Kids Pack program. The Kids Pack program is aligned with Kaiser 

Permanente’s priority of improving social determinants of health through increased food security by 

providing backpacks of weekend food to homeless and very low-income children. Kaiser Permanente 

also sponsored the printing of the 211 San Bernardino County Blue Book Directory, a resource for 

professionals working on the front lines of the health and human services system.  

Said the organization in a statement, “Inland Empire United Way is grateful for Kaiser 

Permanente’s partnership and support for our community. Thank you to the many employees of Kaiser 

Permanente for LIVING UNITED and helping children and families in need!” 

 

About Kaiser Permanente  
Kaiser Permanente is America’s leading health care provider and not-for-profit health plan founded in 1945 with the mission 
to provide high-quality, affordable health care to improve the health of our members and the communities we serve. Care for 
our 8.6 million members is focused on their total health and guided by their personal physicians, specialists and team of 
caregivers. Our expert medicine is empowered by industry-leading technology advances and tools for health promotion, 
disease prevention and chronic disease management.  Through these innovations, along with clinical research, health 
education and community support, Kaiser Permanente is shaping the future of health care. For more information, go to 
www.kp.org/newscenter. 
 
Kaiser Permanente’s San Bernardino County Service Area has provided comprehensive, affordable health care to the Inland 
Empire for nearly 70 years and serves approximately 430,000 members. The San Bernardino County Service Area includes 
the Kaiser Foundation Hospitals in Fontana and Ontario, and medical offices in Fontana, Ontario, Rancho Cucamonga, 
Colton, Claremont, Montclair, Chino, San Bernardino, Victorville, Redlands, and Upland.  
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